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From: paula samos <samospaula@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 1:21 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5447
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Dear Lawmakers,  
Please support the passage of H5447.  Farmed fur production is barbaric.  We have so many alternatives for clothing 
needs, including faux fur. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Paula McNamara RN 
10 Spindrift Dr. 
Saunderstown RI  02874 
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